
Notice of Temporary Closure of Welfare and Scholarship 

Service Counters 

 

 

The Welfare and Scholarship service counters will be temporarily closed as 
follows: 
 

Welfare (Counter no.6): March 30, 2015 – April 1, 2015 

Scholarships (Counter no.7): March 31, 2015 – April 1, 2015 

 
This is to accommodate a shifting of human resources to manage the influx of 
new students.  
 
During this period, assistance for the following will be suspended:  
 
(Counter no. 6) Mitaka International Residence Hall, part-time employment, 
etc. 
 
(Counter no. 7) Exemptions/Deferred Payment of Tuition and admission fee, 
scholarships, etc. 
 
All other service counters will remain open during this period.  
 
We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your understanding.  

 

Student Support Division 

3/24/2015 


